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Middle School Student Presentation - Marine View
Marine View Middle School Principal Sara Schaible, Assistant Principal
Shannon Mudry, and Art Teacher Andrew Estrada presented information
about the Mariners’ art elective program. The class is designed to introduce
students to fundamental art concepts, while allowing them to explore the
creative process and express themselves through various projects. Students
learn about tool usage, shading techniques, defining light and shadow,
color theory, form, and perspective, as they build upon techniques from
previous lessons. Students Harper Sinclair, Jackson March, and Charley Hignite shared their experiences in
the art elective program, which included being a stress reliever, the joy of the finished product, and making
friends.

Volunteer Recognition
The Board of Trustees honored the amazing volunteers of the Ocean View
School District! These dedicated individuals are the backbone of our
community, showing unparalleled commitment to our schools and students.
Thank you for all that you do! Recipients: Winnie Chen (Circle View), Tessa
Okstad (College View) Janeth Esquivel (Golden View), Kelly DeGree (Harbour
View), Lisa Hudson (Hope View), Brittany Bas (Lake View), Pamela McEwen
(Marine View), Huong Vu (Mesa View), Maria Chavez (Oak View), Jolene

Northam (Spring View), Janice Calape (Star View), Minerva Franco Medina (Village View), Tracey Roussel
(Vista View), and Candelynn Paustell (Westmont).

Overnight Field Trips
Deputy Superintendent, Human Resources Dr. Julianne Hoefer and Assistant Superintendent, Educational
Services Dr. Alice Lee provided information discussed at the recent Overnight Field Trip Committee
meetings, which focused on the Board policy, staffing requirements, equity across school sites, and a variety
of options to consider. The full presentation can be accessed here.

Governor’s May Revise Budget Update
Assistant Superintendent of Administrative Services Keith Farrow provided an
update on the Governor’s May revised budget. He highlighted how declining
enrollment has an impact on COLA. The complete presentation can be found
here.

Special Education Relocation Update
Assistant Superintendent of Educational Services Dr. Alice Lee, Assistant Superintendent of Administrative
Services Keith Farrow, Special Education Director Chileen Spaulding, and Special Education Coordinator Simi
Sardana provided information regarding the relocation of Village View Elementary and Spring View Middle
School’s Special Education classes. A comprehensive relocation timeline, details of facilities upgrades, and
next steps were emphasized. The full presentation is available here.

Next Board Meeting is Tuesday, June 11, 2024
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